
 

 

16th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Feedback Coffee Mornings 
 
As part of our dedication to improving communications between school and our parent community, we 
are looking to start holding parent feedback coffee mornings on a trial basis. These informal sessions 
will be an opportunity to share feedback with school, and to get information about specific subjects that 
may be of concern to parents and carers. 
 
Based on the suggestions we received from parents last term, we have scheduled the following ‘themed’ 
sessions. If you are unsure as to which session you should attend, please speak to the office. 

 
19th April 9:00-10:00am  Pastoral (with Debbie Carter & Lisa Cameron) 
26th April  9:00-10:00am  Curriculum (with Sarah Turner) 
3rd May  9:00-10:00am  School Finance and Investment (with Sarah Nicholls & Kerry Tevlin) 
17th May  9:00-10:00am  School Leadership (with Jon Beisly) 
7th June  9:00-10:00am  Session for Urdu speakers (with Rabina Ahmed) 

 
Please note that, although we will try our best to answer any questions you may have on the day, there 
may be some queries that we will need to consult other staff on before we get back to you with a 
definitive answer. 
 
If you would like to come along to any of these sessions, please return the reply slip below to the school 
office so that we can get an idea of numbers at each session. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Feedback Coffee Mornings 

 
Child’s Name:____________________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
I am planning on attending the following Parent Feedback Coffee Morning(s): 

19th April - Pastoral     [  ] 
26th April- Curriculum     [  ] 
3rd May- School Finance and Investment  [  ] 
17th May- School Leadership   [  ] 
7th June- Session for Urdu speakers  [  ] 


